
 

Monday 11th September 2017 

 

 

It was good to see so many parents at last weeks’ Welcome Back Evening’. I hope 

you got as much from it as I did, and that your child(ren) are settling nicely into their 

school day. 

 

Year 1 & 2 Picnic. 
Thank you to our Year 1 and 2 Class Reps for bringing us together yesterday at Locks 

Ride. Thanks to Marc Elliot, our BBQ King, and for the Pimms supplied courtesy of the 

Huntwoods! Unfortunately, my glass kept being blown over…Well that’s my version. 

The children had a great time, so too did we, in trying to tame a rather feisty gazebo 

and airborne paper plates! Great to see Wendy too, as both parent and mum to 

Zoe. BTW, Locks Ride now has a new refreshment hut serving GREAT coffee, good for 

after school drop-off, drop-in! 

 

An award of £1,000 is just around the corner! 
Thank you to all of the RBWM parents who have donated their Green Redeem 

recycling points to Meadowbrook. We are in the top 5 worthy causes at the moment 

and are in line to receive £1,000, however there are other causes who have only a 

few points less than us, who could pip us to the post! Please, if you have any unspent 

points, please donate them asap to secure our position in the draw which is on 30th 

September. Monies will go towards the staging/seating for the children. 

 

Reminder: Coffee Morning - Tuesday 12th September  
Do pop in to our Coffee Morning tomorrow at Primary, it is very informal. We are 

interested to have your thoughts and ideas on what you would like to 

attend/support/or help organise this coming year.  

 

EasyFundraising.com 
Look out for instructions in your child’s school pockets on how to sign up and donate 

funds at no cost to you. Sounds too good to be true doesn’t it, but it is just as it says… 

EASY FUNDRAISING! 

 

FoMM Booklets 
FoMM booklets are available from your Class Rep this week. If you are a new parent 

to Meadowbrook, you may find this of interest as it gives information about FoMM 

and what we do. Completed Gift Aid forms can be handed to your Class Rep or the 

school office. 

 

Hope you have a great week! 

Zoe Steed 


